
Ada cancels Bingo
Ada Grange #570 is can-

celling its August 21 Bingo 
event. 

The Grange was ready 
to welcome the communi-

ty back after 18 months off 
due to COVID-19. When 
it is safe to do so, Bin-
go will start up again on 
the third Saturday of the 
months of January, Febru-
ary, March, April, August, 
September, October and 
November. 

Ada Grange thanks the 
community for its support. 

If you have questions, 
call Nancy at 541-997-
2380.
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WE ARE YOUR ONE STOP CAR CENTER
• Full Service Repair • Tire sales

• ASE Certifi ed Technician 
• Over 17 years experience

Locally Owned. Community Minded

Community News

Exceptional Residential and Memory Care

In Florence we have 93% of our residents and 87% of our staff who have been vaccinated.  

What safer place to live can you fi nd.

3321 Oak Street

Florence, OR 97439
Phone: 541-902-8821

Email us: info@newfriendsoffl orence.com

We at New Friends Memory and Residential Care of 

Florence want to remind everyone of what Winston 

Churchill once said, that we make a living by what we get 

but we make a life by what we give.  Let’s stand together 

through these diffi cult times.

It’s Always Buck’s Season!
Special Events • Weddings 

 Construction and Agriculture 

 Restroom Trailers • Shower Trailers

Earth Friendly Practice 

Family Owned & Operated

3589 Oak St -– Wonderful, in-town home 

near schools, shopping, beach and more. 

This home boasts a covered back patio, 

large fenced backawith no HOA. Lots of light 

and very well maintained. $425,000. #3253-

21396299

1749 Highway 101 • 541-997-1200

Let me Showcase your property.

Tim Sapp

Owner / 

Principal Broker

541 999-8230

New Listing

Mapleton hosts vaccine clinic Aug. 19
Lane County Public 

Health is offering free 
vaccinations in Mapleton 
for people age 12 and old-
er. The event will be held 
Thursday, Aug. 19, from 
10 a.m. to noon at Maple-
ton High School, 10868 E 
Mapleton Road.

Appointments are avail-
able at www.lanecounty.
org/vaxclinics. Walk-in 
appointments are also 
welcome!

The event will be held in 
collaboration with Maple-
ton School District.

COVID-19 vacci-

nation is available re-
gardless of immigration 
status and with or with-
out health insurance  
for all Lane County resi-
dents. 

There is NO COST for 
COVID-19 vaccination.

Lane County Public 
Health is offering a $50 
Visa card to anyone over 
the age of 12 receiving the 
vaccination at this clinic.

If you have any questions 
regard ing  C OVID-19 , 
contact Lane County Pub-
lic Health Call Center 541-
682-1380 or go to www.

l an e c ou nt yor. gov / v a x 
clinics.

Le invitamos al evento 
de vacunación que se re-
alizará en Mapleton High 
School.

Dirección: 10868 E Ma-
pleton Rd Mapleton, Or-
egon 97453 Fecha: Jueves 
19 de Agosto. Hora: 10 
AM – 12 PM.

Citas disponibles en 
www.lanecounty.org/clin-
icasdevacunas ¡Las perso-
nas sin citas son bienveni-
das!

Este evento se realizará 
en colaboración con Dis-

trito Escolar de Mapleton.
La vacuna contra 

COVID-19 está disponible 
independientemente del 
estado migratorio y con 
o sin seguro médico para 
todos los residentes del 
Condado de Lane. La va-
cuna contra el COVID-19 
es gratis. 

Si tiene alguna pregun-
ta sobre COVID-19 favor 
contactar con la línea de 
información general de 
Salud Pública 541-682-
1380 o visite www.lane 
county.org/clinicasdeva 
cunas.

Pregnancy Center provides 

pancakes to go Saturday
The Pregnancy and Par-

enting Center (PPC) is 
hosting a free Take-Out 
Pancake Breakfast this Sat-
urday, Aug. 21, from 8 to 
11 a.m. at the First Baptist 
Church parking lot, 1935 
25th St. 

Pancakes, eggs and sau-
sage will be freshly served 

with a smile, packed and 
ready for you to pick up in 
the drive-through. 

Donations will be ac-
cepted to help the PPC 
continue to provide free 
and confidential pregnan-
cy and parenting support 
and education in our sur-
rounding area.

Middle schoolers can register for 90 by 30 course
Registration for 90 by 

30’s “40 Developmen-
tal Assets” for middle 
schoolers and its month-
ly meetings will be avail-
able at this year’s Middle 
School Registration days 
on Aug. 18 and 19. 

“40 Developmental  
Assets” is a program 
within the 90 by 30 Child 
Abuse Prevention Ini-
tiative which has been  
active in West Lane Coun-

ty since 2013.
The sessions are based 

on developing healthy be-
haviors such as positive 
self-esteem and identity, 
commitment to learning 
and constructive use of 
time. 

The Search Institute, 
creators of the 40 devel-
opmental assets, has veri-
fied that if a person has 35 
to 40 of these assets, they 
have less than 1 percent 

chance of having lives  
disrupted by conflict, ad-
diction, criminal behav-
iors or poverty, among 
others.

The monthly sessions 
will be meeting at Siuslaw 
Middle School on second 
Sunday afternoons during 
the school year and are 
open to all middle school-
ers who reside in the Siu-
slaw and Mapleton school 
district boundaries. 

Other areas of 90 by 30 
include “Welcome Baby” 
bundles, “April as Child 
Abuse Prevention Month” 
and “Roots of Empathy.” 
“40 Assets” is also look-
ing for volunteers who are 
interested in doing this 
work to contact us and 
join in the process. 

For more information, 
email Jeanne@90-x30.
com or call Suzanne at 
541-590-0779.

Siuslaw Library Board of 

Directors meets today
A regular meeting of 

the Siuslaw Public Library 
District Board of Directors 
will be held at 1 p.m. on 
Aug. 18. 

This meeting will in-
clude remote participation 
by board members, and 
the public is invited and 
encouraged to attend re-
motely by phone or online, 
and may submit questions 

and public comments via 
email prior to the meeting. 
Basic information about 
this attendance option is 
available on the agenda. 
Anyone in need of instruc-
tion in this attendance 
method may also reach out 
to Library Director Meg 
Spencer directly at meg@
siuslawlibrary.org or 541-
997-3132.

Man shot in Mapleton while attempting to steal vehicle
On Aug. 14, shortly after 

8 a.m., deputies respond-
ed to the 11300 block of 
E. Mapleton Road after re-
ceiving report that an un-
known male was trying to 
steal a motorcycle from the 

location. 
A resident confronted 

the male with a handgun. 
The male was shot in the 

leg before deputies could 
arrive.

Once on scene, deputies 

and medical personnel 
were able to detain and 
stabilize the male for trans-
port to an area hospital. 

The male was identi-
fied as 25 year old Michael 
Wayne Vincent. His condi-

tion is currently unknown. 
This investigation is on-

going. Anyone with infor-
mation about this case is 
asked to contact the Lane 
County Sheriff ’s Office at 
541-682-4150 opt. 1.

CLUFF— 
Stan Cluff was 
born on Aug. 
20, 1917. This 
Friday, he will 
celebrate his 
104th birthday.

Stan is a 
WWII Navy 
Veteran who 
lives in Flor-
ence.

BIRTHDAY


